ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION AND ACTION\ACADEMIC AND PERSONNEL

June 16, 2020

ACTION: First Round Approval of Deletion of Board Policy 2101;
Reports from Colleges

Board Policy 2101 is being recommended for deletion. As part of a comprehensive review of
reporting mandates within NSCS policy, it was identified that the majority of the reports listed in
this policy are more clearly delineated within other existing policies, and the few that are not
are reports that include data which will be reported to the Board as part of Strategic Planning
Reports.

The System Office recommends approval of the Deletion of Board Policy 2101; Reports from
Colleges.
ATTACHMENTS:

e Deletion of Board Policy 2101 (PDF)
e Board Policy 2101- Reporting Changes Final (DOCX)
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